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Our ref: Year 3/4 – Summer Term                                                                                      23rd April 2025 
  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We hope you all had a wonderful Easter break, filled with joy, laughter, and plenty of family time.  
As we begin the summer term, we’re excited to share the fantastic learning experiences your children will be 
taking part in over the coming weeks. 
This term, our curriculum will cover a wide range of engaging and meaningful topics, including: 

• Portugal – comparing a European country to the UK 
• World War II and the development of Leigh Park – understanding how the war shaped our local 

community 
• Healthy Eating – learning about the importance of a balanced diet 
• Come Dine With Me – a food-based project where pupils plan, prepare, and serve a three-course 

meal 

The Come Dine With Me experience will be our key focus in the final part of the term. During the first week 
of July 2025, each child will have the opportunity to prepare and serve a three-course meal for an adult at 
home, right here in school. It’s a lovely opportunity for your child to share their learning with you in a 
memorable and meaningful way. 
All the cooking will be done with the expert support of a professional teaching chef, who will visit each class 
to guide the children through each stage of the process – from planning and preparation, to cooking and 
serving. 
To help cover the cost of this special project – including the chef’s time, ingredients, and any additional 
equipment needed – we kindly ask for a voluntary contribution of £10 per child. Payments can be made 
via ScoPay, and more details will be sent out shortly. 
 

Please note that if we do not receive at least 75% of the contributions, we may not be able to go ahead 
with the experience. 
 

We understand some parents and carers may wish to attend and support this event in person. Individual 
class dates for the Come Dine With Me experience will be shared later this week, in case you’d like to 
plan ahead or book time off work to enjoy the occasion. 
 

As always, thank you for your ongoing support. If you have any questions or concerns, including financial 
queries, please feel free to speak to your child’s class teacher in confidence. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Cawley 
Year 3/4 Team 
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